Alistair MacDonald

From:

Alex Hall [alex@canoearctic.com]

Sent:

October 19, 2007 3:21 PM

To:

Alistair MacDonald

Subject:

Re: EAs 0708-002 through 005: Call for Comments on Conduct of Environmental

Assessments in the Upper Thelon River Basin

Dear Alistair:

I don't see the point of having any hearings at all for these four companies that want to drill for uranium in the upper Thelon River basin. The decision has been made with the UR-Energy hearings. What would be different from what we all went through in the UR-Energy hearings? Also, it would be ridiculous and even cruel to put Lutsel K'e through these kinds of hearings repeatedly.

Alex Hall, Canoe Arctic, Inc.

```
Alistair MacDonald wrote:
> Apologies for any cross postings.
> Please see attached MVEIRB document requesting your input on how to
> conduct the above-mentioned four environmental assessments.
> Deadline for comments is November 2, 2007.
> Contact me with any questions.
> Regards,
> Alistair MacDonald
> Environmental Assessment Officer
> Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
> www.mveirb.nt.ca
> ph: 867-766-7052
> fx: 867-766-7074
Alex Hall
Canoe Arctic Inc.
PO Box 130
Fort Smith, NT X0E 0P0
867.872.2308
```